
SKYHAWK HAPPENINGS
SALEM HILLS HIGH SCHOOL
Mar.4th-Mar.12th

Upcoming Weekly

Events

(Please double check the website and school
calendar, for any missed or updated info)

Friday-Mar.4th
*Mr.Skyhawk Pageant
@6:30 PM in the Auditorium

Tuesday-Mar.8th
*Boys Soccer vs Mt.View V-4:00 PM

Wednesday-Mar.9th
*ACT for Juniors
*NO SCHOOL for Seniors/Sophomores

Thursday-Mar.10th
*Softball vs American Fork V-3:30 PM
*Boys Lacrosse @ Lehi V-7:00
*Boys Soccer @ Desert Hills Tournament

Friday-Mar.11th
*Softball vs Bonneville V-3:30 PM
*Baseball @ Desert Hills Tournament
*Girls Golf @ Canyon Hills
*Boys Soccer @ Desert Hills Tournament

Saturday-Mar.12th
*Baseball @ Desert Hills Tournament

Monday-Mar.14th
Monday Make up day! Teachers will be available
to work with students (1:15-3:00)
Detention credit will be given for working with
teachers.

GOOD LUCK TO ALL OF OUR
JUNIOR STUDENTS!



SHHS COUNSELING DEPARTMENT
For information regarding all things counseling, please visit the counseling website:
https://shhscounseling.wixsite.com/website

https://shhscounseling.wixsite.com/website


Congrats to our 2022

National Championship Cheer team

What an awesome way for these hardworking cheerleaders and

coaches to end their season.  The CHEER team took the state

CHAMPIONSHIP title in January and went on to win the national

championship in anaheim, CA.  These girls & COACHES come

early IN THE  morning for practice, they try to support all of the

athletic teams, keep their grade point up, and serve as school

leaders.  We are so proud of the way they have represented Salem

Hills in state and at Nationals!  Way to go skyhawks!

*If you’re interested in trying out to be part of this amazing
program, make sure you pick up a tryout packet in the main office or
from Coach Brittney Peay today.  Packets are due March 7th! You can
get more information on the school athletic website or follow the
SHHS Cheer page on instagram.



End of 3rd term is
march 17th!  Monday
makeup is a great way
to get your grades up
and earn double
detention time while
working with your
teachers.

Make sure to get
your detention
sheet signed and
turned into the
attendance
secretary (Mrs.
jones)



Salem DECA Club members did a great job at
their competition.  Luke Dalley and Keller
Stinson took 2nd place in their event and
qualified for Nationals in April.  Way to go
Skyhawks!

Our Awesome SHHS Ballroom
Team took Silver at their
Danzinskule Team Match Syllabus
Competition!  We are so proud of
the way these students have
continued to improve and
represent our school on and off of
campus.

*If you would like to try out for our
amazing team, grab a packet in
the front office.



sPRING SPORTS ARE STARTING THIS WEEK

COME out AND SUPPORT OUR ATHLETES



College Recruiting: Paul Putnam



Now is the time to get your detention hours served!  To be involved in any
extracurricular activities (sports, plays, school events, etc.) you can’t have
more than 10+ hours.

DETENTION INFORMATION
The detention lab is now open and available for students to begin working off their missed school hours (tardies and
unexcused absences).  Please note that detention is not
available on Mondays.  Once students reach 10 + hours of
unserved detention hours a meeting with an administrator
will be scheduled.  Detention lab is being held on Tue-Fri
before school @ 7:00 and after school @ 2:45.

To view our full attendance policy please click here: SHHS
20-21 Attendance Policy

To see how many hours you need to serve, you can go to Infinite Campus
under attendance.  Mrs. Jones (Attendance Secretary in the Main Office) is
here to help you figure out how many unexcused absences and tardies you
might have.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1hUCDXT0hP7mmjjg1sjngmpXcPA16NlzL_Z-wy4MRorI/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1hUCDXT0hP7mmjjg1sjngmpXcPA16NlzL_Z-wy4MRorI/edit


Drivers Ed Information

For any and all information
regarding Drivers Ed classes,
range, and road please visit:

https://sites.google.com/ne
bo.edu/shhsdriversed/home

Registration for Drivers Ed is
also completed through the
website link posted above.

Please direct any further
questions to Mr. MacDonald
via his email at:
eric.macdonald@nebo.edu

Please make sure and
register early for Drivers ED.
It can take up to 3 months to
get everything completed.

Please use caution and slow down while driving here at SHHS!
We have a lot of new drivers and that means the risk of

accidents will continue to rise.  We appreciate your help in
this matter.

https://sites.google.com/nebo.edu/shhsdriversed/home
https://sites.google.com/nebo.edu/shhsdriversed/home
mailto:eric.mcdonald@nebo.edu


SOURCES OF INFORMATION
INSTAGRAM

@salem_hills
#shhsoneheartbeat

FACEBOOK
@salemhills.skyhawks
#shhsoneheartbeat

SCHOOL WEBSITE
shhs.nebo.edu


